Great Basin College
Department Chairs Action Item

Faculty Senate Meeting, 3/21/14

Revised Faculty Presence on Campus Workload Policy

President’s Council approved minor changes to the wording of the policy approved at the December 2013 Faculty Senate meeting.  The changes are in bold for clarification purposes.  The last sentence about non-instructional faculty was absent from the revised wording passed in December.  Department Chairs submits the changes as passed by President’s Council for action and possible approval.

GBC workload policy, Chapter 5.21, Section 2.A.f:

Instructional faculty are expected to spend a minimum of 35 hours per week on their assigned duties.  At least 5 hours will be scheduled as on-campus office hours.  The remainder will consist of instructional activities, institutional service, professional development, or other duties, depending on the needs of specific faculty, departments and programs.  Forty hours per week shall be the primary basis for determining the workload of non-instructional faculty.

